
TOWN OF POMFRET 

BOARD OF FINANCE  

 NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

 

The Board of Finance Meeting scheduled for April 14, 2014 has been canceled.  

It is rescheduled as a Special Meeting on April 22, 2014 at 7:30 PM to 

immediately follow Public Hearing on budgets at Pomfret Community School 

Cafeteria.   


